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FARM SCIENCE LAB COME TO ARBORWOOD ELEMENTARY CAMPUS
MONROE, Mich. – Monroe Public Schools was proud to host the Michigan Agriculture in the Classroom Food, Agriculture & Resources in Motion (FARM) Lab at the Arborwood Elementary Campus on November 5 and 6.
Due to the generous financial support of the Monroe County Farm Bureau, Arborwood 4th and 5th graders learned more about how their food and fiber is derived in the fields, orchards and barns they see across the landscape of Michigan. Lessons such as the role water plays in agriculture, how soy beans can be used to produce crayons with brighter color and covering power than petroleum based crayons, and even the concept of by-products while investigating Styrofoam packing peanuts (made from petroleum) and Eco Foam (made from corn).
The Lab is a 40-foot mobile classroom, equipped with the latest teaching technologies and tooled with STEM-based lessons aligned with Next Generation Science Standards and National Agriculture Literacy Outcomes to increase agricultural awareness.
“We are so grateful to our Farm Bureau partners in bringing this to our students,” said Superintendent Julie Everly. “Anytime we can enhance learning by providing hands-on opportunities outside of the normal classroom helps our students achieve a better understanding of how what they are learning applies to the world around them.”
More information about the FARM Science Lab can be found at www.farmsciencelab.org
Questions may be directed to the Superintendent’s Office at (734) 265-3072.
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Photo 1: Food, Agriculture & Resources in Motion (FARM) Mobile Science Lab.
Photo 2: Arborwood Elementary students, along with School Improvement Coach Vonya Steele and FARM Science Lab Manager Michelle Blodgett.
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